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Local Doctor leads Vision Eye Camps in Mongolia

Last August and December, two local Vision Eye Camps were successfully held in
Mongolia led by Dr. Batchimeg Battumur of the Seoul Eye Center in Ulaanbaatar. Dr.
Batchimeg holds years of experience through our medical training programs and
Vision Eye Camps. And these local Eye Camps were especially meaningful as they were
performed exclusively by Mongolian ophthalmologists and nurses.

The first Vision Eye Camp was held at the Central Hospital in Byayn-Ulgii Aimag (115
eye exams/ 68 sight-restoring surgeries/ 40 pairs of eyeglasses) and the second was
held in Choibalsan (70 eye exams/ 33 sight-restoring surgeries / 55 pairs of
eyeglasses).

We would like to extend our appreciation to all our supporters who have made our
local Vision Eye Camps possible, even during these challenging times.

Thank you!
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